
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY 

 

 

NOTICE 

Dated 28.02.2017 

 

 This is for information of all the concerned that the Department of Business 

Administration will be organising “Sampark 2017” on 2nd and 3rd March, 2017 on the 

theme “Parivartan…towards Entrepreneurial Mindset”.  There will be several events 

related to entrepreneurship, start up and funding rules on 3rd March, 2017 in the KBR 

auditorium. The University encourages infusing the culture of entrepreneurship 

amongst the students. 

  The Heads of all the Departments/Centres are requested to inform the students 

to participate the programme as an academic event. The attendance of the 

participating students will be recorded by the Department of Business Administration 

and sent it to the concerned Departments. 

 

  Issued with due approval.  

 

 

        Sd/-( L. Boral) 

       Controller of Examinations 

 

 

 


